As per the BCAS-India order dated 10 May 2024, all departing passengers must present a barcoded e-ticket or
web/kiosk check-in boarding pass, or use Digi Yatra for travel from all Indian airports effective 31 July 2024,

This measure ensures that only bona fide passengers are permitted access to the terminal and that all
passengers who enter either board their flight or, if they should not board, exit the terminal. Access to the
departure terminal will only be granted after verifying the authenticity of the travel document and the
passenger at the access control point,

Please note: 2D barcode tickets must be issued in IATA M1 format,

We kindly request you to ensure compliance and share this information with your guests and all relevant
parties,

Thank you for your continuous support.
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